
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Tuesday 25th  March 2025 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 

 
S1-6 Pupil Voice: Pupil Voice meets on a Tuesday lunchtime in room 3.17 

Miss Vines 
 

S1-6 Spring Concert - Wednesday 2nd April 6.30pm: Free tickets for the Spring Concert will be 
available from Wednesday on Parent Pay.  These are limited as this is taking place in the 
school assembly hall. 

Miss MacLeod 
 

S4  All National 5 PE Pupils: Reminder that there is a lunch club on Tuesdays in LG05 with Mr 
Hudson. You will have the opportunity to work on your portfolio and receive support on any 
questions. Bring you lunch and your iPad 

Mr Hudson 
 

 
 
 

 

    Duty Head – C Hembury 


